
Save Grove Park - Save Our Heritage Campaign

We the undersigned, wish to ensure the future of the building formerly known as Grove Park Girls School, Wrexham. The building was 

built as a dedicated girls grammar school in 1938. The building is now falling into disrepair and we oppose Wrexham County Council 

Executive Committees plans to demolish it. It is a beautiful red brick building and has many features of historical importance. If the 

building is demolished, these features can never be recovered. Please sign the petition, and also contact your local councillor to express 

your concern. Please send an objection to the Planning Application P/2016/0042 at the Planning Department, Wrexham County 

Borough Council. Thanks for your support.

Name (signature) Address or Postcode E-mail address (if you want us to keep you informed)

Please return this page at the next meeting


